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Dear Prayer Support Couple:

Thank you for your offer to provide prayer support for one or more couples at the next Retrouvaille weekend in the San Jose Community. As you know, these couples very much need your prayers as they work to heal and improve their marriage relationships.

We ask that you keep these couples in your prayers as they prepare to go on the weekend, participate in the weekend, and throughout the post sessions. As you know, troubles in a marriage do not develop over one weekend, and they will take more than a weekend of effort and prayers to heal their marriage.

Please write a letter or note to the couples, telling them that you are praying for them. You will remember, perhaps, how much this letter meant to you during your weekend. Mention the special prayers you are offering, and offer whatever remembrance you can, that you are, for example, lighting a candle for them, posting their first names on the refrigerator, praying for them at Sunday Mass or Devotional Service.

Please do not express a desire that the weekend will solve all their problems or reconcile their relationship, only that they will find hope and see God’s will for them. The spark of hope for them is perhaps the kindest gift.

A sample letter is provided for your guidance. Please do not date your letter. Please do not seal the envelope. It is all right to give your last name. You may also provide your address, phone number or email address if you wish. You may not have the opportunity to meet your supported couple, but you can offer to be of whatever support you can provide as part of the Retrouvaille community.

Using your own, or the enclosed note cards, please send your prayer letters to Jana Hall and David Voelker in the self-addressed envelope. We will call you with the name of your prayer-supported couple as soon as possible. Our goal is to call you no later than the Friday evening as the weekend begins.

Please return your prayer letters as soon as possible. Because of all the detail to be done immediately prior to the weekend, we would like to have your prayer letters returned as soon as possible.

Thank you for everything you do to support the Retrouvaille community and to save marriages!
Many blessings,

San Jose Retrouvaille Community
